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COMPTROLLER'S OFFICE

April 23rd,1930.

Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal,McGill University,

Dear Sir Arthur:-

1 have made out a statement 

of the Concerts given by the Faculty of Music this 

Session and enclose a copy herewith for your infor­

mation.

There is still one Orchestral

Concert to be held.

Yours very truly,

Comptroller.

m


